
August	21,	2018	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
	 It	was	so	wonderful	seeing	all	the	smiling	faces.	I	am	so	
excited	to	be	working,	growing	and	learning	with	all	these	
amazing	“gems!”		
	 We	will	be	spending	the	next	few	days	and	weeks	
learning	new	routines,	building	our	classroom	community,	and	
creating	our	“Social	Contract”	~	“First	grade	Promise.”	
							 Please	be	sure	to	turn	in	the	paperwork	about	your	child,	
Parent	contact	information	and	a	parent	volunteer	form.	Please	
do	not	worry	if	you	can’t	volunteer,	spending	time	with	them	in	
the	evenings	is	one	of	the	most	important	“gifts”	that	you	can	
give	to	them!	Also,	please	be	sure	to	turn	in	snack	money	or	
provide	a	snack	for	the	class.	It’s	so	important	to	feed	their	
bodies	and	brains!	
	 Thanks	again	for	all	your	support	and	I’m	looking	forward	
to	a	Fantastic	first	grade	year!	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Sincerely,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Mrs.	Horn	
	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	


